
Council has approved a large scale filming application on Lennox headland.  
During filming dates on 8 and 9 January 2020, there will be some restricted 
pedestrian access and delays around the site for safety reasons and increased 
vehicle traffic on some walking tracks.  Pedestrian access will be maintained at all 
other times before and after the filming dates.  

Enquiries: Sandra Jackson, Events Support Officer, Ph 1300 864 444.
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